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Dear Sophie: 

The Department of Political Science is pleased to inform you that you have been 
approved to be a Visiting Scholar at Hunter College, from December 15, 2014 through 
June 15, 2015. We look forward to welcoming you in the Department and to 
collaborating with you during your stay. 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn M. omerville, Chair 
Department of Political Science 

Hunter College of The City University of New York 695 Park Avenue New York, NY 10021 


